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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I implore you to halt exploratory drilling project #67838 as it would be an irreversible disaster to the Land. Not

only is this the sacred Lakota site, Pe'sla, the project would also kill biodiversity in the region and abolish any

other possibility to use the land. The project has high risk of polluting the water, Rapid Creek and killing wildlife. It

is also a violation of Tribal Treaty Rights. This land is unceded Lakota Land according to the Constitution of the

United States of America. 

 

For these many reasons, I urge you to extend this opportunity to submit public letters in order to learn more why

this drilling project #67838 is detrimental to the Land, biodiversity, and Indigenous peoples rights. This project

harms us all. 

 

Thank you for your reconsideration,

Olivia 


